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Quote from HCO Bulletin of April 9, 1960 which states: 

"The quantity of outflow of personal letters on a 
national basis determines the number of people who come 
in for training and processing." 

"Staff Auditors should take an hour a day in C.F. and 
hand write people out of files." 

The following questiOnaire is for periodical use in 
all HGCs as a check-up as to how Auditors use their time. 
So check up and get out a volume of letters. 

Are you working on projects other than letter writing? 

If so, what are they? 

How much time is spent each week on each project? 	 

When was each project started? 

What did you do on the following days (If writing letters, 
tell how many letters each day)? 

Monday from 9 am to 12 pm? 	  

Tuesday from 4 pm to 5:30 pm? 	 

Wednesday from 4 pm to 5:30 pm. 
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Thursday from 4 pm to 5:30 pm 
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Friday from 3 pm to 5:30 pm? 	  
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Saturday from 9 am to 12 pm? 

Name 

 

Date 	 
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